
ALCONA TOWNSHIP BOARD MINUTES 
April 12, 2016 

 
The Alcona Township regular board meeting was called to order with the Pledge of Allegiance 
to the flag. 
 Roll call: Present:  Supervisor Marlena MacNeill, Clerk Dawn LaLonde, Treasurer Tina 
Gauthier, & Trustees Jim Bouchard and Jim Mead.  
 Motion by Gauthier, seconded by Bouchard, to approve the minutes of the previous 
meeting.  PASSED All in Favor. 
 Motion by LaLonde, seconded by Mead, to accept the treasurer’s report as presented.  
PASSED  All in Favor. 
 Motion by Mead, seconded by Bouchard, to pay bills as presented.  PASSED All in Favor. 
 Fire report, zoning report, and assessor report were received and filed. 
 Motion by Mead, seconded by Gauthier, to advertise for bids for a new fence near the 
Black River Ball Park and for bathroom renovations at the Alcona Township Hall.  PASSED  All in 
Favor. 
 Motion by Gauthier, seconded by Bouchard, to reimburse Walter Unkovich for dust 
control he paid for on behalf of property owners in Woodhaven Subdivision based on the 
contract with C & S Dust Control.  PASSED  All in Favor  This was for the 2015 season which 
allows $80.00 maximum per property owner for 100 feet. 
 Motion by Mead, seconded by Gauthier, to renew the contract with C & S Dust Control.  
PASSED  All in Favor.  The township will reimburse the property owner 100% of the first 
application of 100 feet.  Maximum of $80.00 per property owner. 
 County Commissioner Kathy Vichunas announced that she is running for re-election and 
asked for the boards support. 
 On April 28, 2015 at 5:00 p.m. the planning commission will meet at the harbor to look 
over potential projects that could be done to enhance the harbor/beach area.  The public is 
invited to attend and give their input.  
 Meeting adjourned at 7:39 p.m. 
  
 Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Dawn LaLonde 
Alcona Township Clerk 
 


